

Dr. Kenneth W. McKersie

DEARBORN HEIGHTS, MICHIGAN



Meets every Thursday 6:30 p.m.
WARREN VALLEY COUNTRY CLUB
26116 W. Warren, Dearborn Heights, Mich. 48127

September 20, 1984

Mr. Albert H. Dressell, Trustee Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation 11417 Kinloch Avenue Redford, MI 48239

Dear Al:

The Kiwanis Club of Dearborn Heights wishes to name Dr. W. Kenneth McKersie as a "Distinguished Kiwanian". Our check for \$500 payable to the Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation and a $5" \times 7"$ picture of Dr. McKersie are enclosed.

Dr. McKersie was a charter member of the Kiwanis Club of Dearborn Heights in 1958 and served as President in 1966. He became a life member in 1979 and has remained very active in many capacities during his entire twenty-six years as a Kiwanian.

Dr. McKersie was the owner of the Dearborn Heights Animal Hospital and served as Chief of Staff and Director from 1956 to 1983. He has held leadership positions in several veterinary and professional organizations. He was the recipient of a Distinguished Alumnus Award from his alma mater, Ontario Veterinary College, University of Guelph in 1983 and was recognized as an Honorary Alumnus by the Michigan State University College of Veterinary Medicine in 1983.

Dr. McKersie has also been very involved in our local community. He was President of the Dearborn Heights Chamber of Commerce in 1978-79, President of the Crestwood Community Health Council 1968-72, a director of the Military Hills Homeowners' Association, an active Goodfellow, and is a member of Garden City Masonic Lodge #187. He also currently serves on the Dearborn Heights Zoning Board of Appeals, the Dearborn Heights Sign Board of Appeals, and is employed as the Executive Assistant to the Mayor of Dearborn Heights.

The Kiwanis Club of Dearborn Heights is pleased to recognize Dr. W. Kenneth McKersie for his many years of devotion to Kiwanis and to his community.

Very truly yours,

yle C. Van Houten

President

Enclosure